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From: Kris Condon 
Sent: Sunday, June 22, 2025 3:38 PM
To: PublicComments
Cc:
Subject: Corrections to June 10, 2025, proposed Board minutes

Dear Clerk Flores: 

I wanted to bring to your attention a correction to your proposed minutes of the June 10, 2025, meeting of the 
Homewood Village Board of Trustees.  I note that your “Hear from the Audience” contains the following 
summary of my comments: 

A review of the video from that evening’s meeting reveals the need for the following corrections: 

1. I did not state that my neighbor’s deck was damaged in 2024.  I stated that in 2024, my neighbor
addressed the Village Board about the misuse of residential fireworks, saying that she was concerned
about damage to her deck.

2. In 2023, it was my garage that sustained property damage from the misuse of residential fireworks from
this same neighbor.

I respectfully request that correction so the historical record of my remarks is accurate.  Many thanks for your 
assistance! 

Sincerely, Kris Condon 

Dr. Kristine M. (Kris) Condon 
Homewood, IL  60430 

External Sender: Use caution with links/attachments. Use caution when replying. If you are unsure please contact IT. 


